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SATURDAY     31st May: Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass For the people of our parish 

SUNDAY  1st June:  

(LS) 09.00 Mass George Watts + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of our parish 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

18.00 Syro-Malabar Mass 

MONDAY  2nd June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Beretai & Isabel Lesse + 

TUESDAY  3rd June: 

 St Charles Lwanga and companions 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY     4th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Angela McBride + 

THURSDAY  5th June: 

 St Boniface 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Antonio Saldanha & family 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  6th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

 10.00 First Friday Rosary and prayers 

 11.00 Memorial Service: Adonis Baslow + 

SATURDAY  7th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

 10.00 Confessions 

Vigil Mass at St Michael’s 18.00 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room. 

QR CODE: to help you to make your donations, just 

scan and make your donation. Thanks. 

WORLD COMMUNICATIONS DAY: we pray for 

right use of the media in all its forms throughout the 

world, and God’s blessing for those who work in the 

media. There is a retiring collection for Catholic 

Communications Network in the UK working in the 

media on behalf of the Church. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Peter 

Ashcroft, Francesca Bastow, Purgi Bloomfield, 

Pauline Brown, Eileen Dolan, Bridget Gaynor, 

Romualda Grabiene, Molly Hazell, Patrick Moore, 

Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rita Swann, Yoli 

Wells, Fr Ivan Weston, Ann Wilson. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur this 

week: Alec Hawes, Mary Townsend, Cyril 

Lancaster, Frances Besant, Rose Bowkis, Rosina 

Cribb, Isabella La Touche, Bridget O’Leary, Margaret 

Hardy, Daisy Wesley, Kathleen Mann, Frederick 

Reid, Henrietta Lee, David Clancy, Margaret Feehily, 

Joseph Lee, John Clark, Shane Thurnherr, Mary 

Moran and Patricia Murphy. May they rest in peace. 

MARTIN AHERN who died recently, may he rest 
in peace; we pray also for his family as this time 
that the Lord comfort and console them. 

CHILDREN MAKING FIRST in our parish this 
weekend: guided & encouraged by parents and 
family may they grow in faith. 

Nation Cycle of Prayer: during the season of 
Easter please pray for the following intentions: 
new members of the Church, vocations to 
priesthood & religious life, human work, right use 
of the media and the Church. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss you if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  members of the Polish 

community by Saturday 7th June. Thanks  

COFFEE MORNING as usual on Wednesday this 

week after Mass. 
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INTERNATIONAL MASS: next Sunday is 

Pentecost Day, the coming of the Holy Spirit, the 

birth of the Church, we hear of the great gathering of 

many nations in Jerusalem all able to hear of the 

wonders of God. We will parade our national flags of 

all in our parish, enjoy singing from different 

natuonalities in our parish and have readings in 

different languages. If you have national dress and are 

happy to wear it, please do.  

MASS FOR MARRIED COUPLES Bishop Peter 

invites all married couples in the Diocese to attend the 

annual Marriage Celebration Mass on Saturday 14th 

June at 11.30am at the Cathedral of St John the 

Baptist in Norwich. All are welcome! Those who are 

celebrating significant anniversaries (one year, five 

years and every multiple of five years thereafter, until 

60 years where we celebrate each year thereafter) will 

receive a certificate from the Bishop. Refreshments 

after Mass. For more details and to register please go 

to: https://www.rcdea.org.uk/marriage-mass-

registration/  or email mflcoordinator@rcdea.org.uk 

Sunday Collections 

Sunday 18th May 

Huntingdon:  £122.21 

Standing Orders £425.50   

Dona   £100.00 

Total   £647.71 

 

Sunday 25th May 

Huntingdon:  £181.52 

Standing Orders £425.50   

Dona   £229.00 

Total   £836.02 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

Retiring collection this weekend for Catholic 

Communications Network. 

SPIRITAN MISSION APPEAL: many thanks to Fr 

Martin for coming to give the mission appeal for this 

year and for covering a weekend of my holiday, much 

appreciated. The appeal for their work raised £468.00 

including late money and £130 on dona. Thank you 

very much for generous support of their work. 

COUNCIL OF LAITY: our parish does not have 

any representative for the Bishop’s Council of Lay 

people; I wonder would anyone from our parish like 

to attend our behalf of the parish? The next meeting 

is on Saturday 7th June at Newmarket Parish Centre. 

There is Mass at Newmarket at 10.00, the meeting 

starting at 11.00. If any of you would like to go, please 

let Fr Philip know so he can book you in for the 

meeting and the lunch. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 1st June. There will be a 

box near each door, for your donations. Please bring 

tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

 CONFIRMATION CLASS continues this week on 

Thursday 5th June at 18.00 in the GS Room, please 

don’t forget your classes. 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

http://rcdea.org.uk/listening-and-prayer/  

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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